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Dear Neighbours,

We will soon begin the piling works stage of the enabling works, commencing on Monday 19th February, 
constructing piles that will be around 12m deep. The process is expected to take around four weeks and will use 
the CFA method which produces the least amount of vibration & noise of the piling methods. The construction 
method and the pile arrangement has been designed with consideration to the ground conditions and the 
below ground existing railway tunnels. 

There will be several deliveries this week from Wednesday 14th to bring the components of the piling rig to the 
site. The rig will then be assembled and ready to begin install of the first piles from Monday 19th. 

McAleer & Rushe site management and traffic marshals will oversee the safe delivery of the piling rig with the 
aim to avoid disruption and congestion as reasonably practicable. 

If you have any questions regarding these works, please do not hesitate to contact us via the below. 

It is our intention to keep you informed of site activities and progress via our newsletters. It is important through the 

duration of the project that neighbours are made aware of updates that could affect them. If you would like to receive these 

electronically, please register via https://tunbridge-wells.retirementvillages.co.uk/contact-us/ or scanning the QR code on 

the right.
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Eoin Cullinan (Site Manager)
E: eoin.cullinan@mcaleer-rushe.co.uk 
T: 07511 482 037

Gary Cullen (Project Manager)
E: gary.cullen@mcaleer-rushe.co.uk 
T: 07808 161 814


